Rachel Tibbetts
From: Valerie SuIIivan_

Sent: 02 October 2020 16:01
To: Andrew Lewis
Subject: Planning Application 18/00825/HYBRID-Heyford Park Master Plan

Good afternoon, we have been advised by our Parish Council, of the above planning application. We have been
unable to find the details of this on the planning portal, but anything which affects the road usage in our village of
Chesterton we would like to strongly oppose.

I am not sure if you were aware of the recent application by Great Wolf Resorts, but the villagers all voted , very
strongly, to reject it, because it would create huge traffic problems through, and around our village, which would
interrupt our everyday lives.

The main road through our village, the A4095, is already over used, many times we have had to wait over 5 minutes
to get through the chicane and home.

New developments in the village have added to the road usage, and the Kingsmere Estate doesn’t help matters.
Please add our names to the objections.

Many thanks, Valerie and Trevor Sullivan, 8 Fortescue Drive, Chesterton.0X26 1UT

Sent from my iPad



